
 

 

 

 

 

 

FEBRUARY 11, 2015 
 
The Keota City Council met on February 11, 2015, in the city hall.  The meeting for the pool was called to order at 7:11 

P.M. by Mayor Protem Keith Conrad. 

 

Council Members answering roll call were Westendorf, Hill, and Greiner. City employees present were Osweiler and 

Slaubaugh. Council member Davis was at the KCCEF meeting representing the city and Mayor Cansler was unable to 

attend. 

 

Motion was made by Westendorf to approve the agenda, Greiner seconded the motion. Motion passed with a unanimous 

vote. 

 

The council went through all the policies that are in place and added a few new ones along with revising a few older ones, 

too.  

 

The council raised the family and senior citizen membership prices. All of the rest of the prices are being left the same 

because they are similar to other organizations prices. The council will review the list of sponsors from the last three years 

and think of ways to get more involved. Osweiler will ask Megan and Emily Adam if they would interested in helping with 

swim team again this year. 

 

The city had four lifeguard applications and one manager applications. Westendorf made a motion to hire all five 

applications, Hill seconded. The city is still accepting applications and will pay for any training that is needed to get certified.  

 

Motion was made by Westendorf, seconded by Greiner to adjourn. Motion carried unanimously. Meeting adjourned at 8:25 

P.M.  The next regular scheduled council meeting will be on February 18, 2015, in city hall following the public hearing at 

7 p.m. in city hall. 

 

________________________________________ 

MAYOR PROTEM KEITH CONRAD 
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CITY CLERK NIKI OSWEILER 


